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13/07/2018  09:41:512018/2805/T OBJ Mr S. Morris This application should be thrown out as it fails to admit it is im a conservation area - which a simple search on 

Camden's own website easily proves.

Furthermore, while I admire the applicant's choice of using a toddler to draw the tree, this and the lack of a 

photo is frankly insulting and doesn't show the height.

The tree is part of a row in a conservation area - trees in neighbouring gardens have been pollarded, while this 

tree of the same/similar age has clearly been neglected for many years.

I could understand if they'd applied to re-pollard the tree, but to fell it totally would be a crime against the 

health of those in the neighbourhood.  Trees are our lungs and we simply cannot allow people to fell them 

because they won't look after them.

Furthermore, it is in a row and would destroy a valuable visual asset in a conservation area.  The Tree 

Protection Order is there for a reason and should be respected.
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